
Arlington Zoning Board of Appeals    December 21, 2020 

Arlington Town Hall. 

 

May I have the following information on Thorndike Place/Mugar Wetlands.  I was on the 

Arlington ZBA ZOOM calls on Nov. 24, 2020, and Dec. 3, 2020, learning the issues so I could 

know about them for the League of Women Voters of Arlington.   

 

1.  The latest rendered site plan with wetlands boundaries – this may be the October 22, 2020. 

The plans on the website are sparce.  I want to see where the wetlands are precisely.    

 

2.  May I have the BSC Group Wildlife Habitat and Vegetation Evaluation Nov. 3, 2020. 

 

Regarding this, when I visited the site via Dorothy Road and talked to neighbors.  It looked to me 

like the site has being deliberately degraded with dumping, truck tracks and overgrown so 

developers could say it had no wildlife or vegetation value.    

 

Tell me if it is impractical to send the documents to me, mail or e-mail (nanhaydon@gmail.com).  

Tell me if there is a better way.  Thanks.  

 

Please include me when there is a walk-through.  I would like to walk the site as an observer, 

along with other Arlington residents.  When I asked at the first ZOOM meeting I attended, I was 

told by a representative of the owner of the site that 1. It would not be safe and 2. It is private 

property.  I feel the land has been deliberately made not safe.  Is there a better answer for 

Arlington residents who have a genuine interest in welfare of the town and care deeply about 

wetlands as I do? 

 

Thank you. 

 

Nancy Gray 

30 Mill street #304 

Arlington, MA 02476 

781 646 4590, c: 302 530 2168 
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